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Dear Councillors,
I am concerned about your vision for the development of North East Cambridge.
Firstly I would question the need for this development post COVID. And think that it would be wise to stop ,
reflect and review if this is a good use of public money.

I think the particular development design is more suited to London than historic Cambridge. I am concerned
that a development of this nature is not “connected” architecturally to the local area. It would appear to me to be
a stand alone and possible “ghetto “ of the future .

I strongly object to using Green belt land to relocate the sewage works to facilitate this development. There are
so many arguments , which you will be aware of , to support the need for all the Green belt land we have. Not
least the bio diversity that this land supports.
That is recognised for a healthy population and planet. Do we not owe our children this ?

As far as discouraging car use. Of course , but consider too if the money could be invested to provide better
cycle ways to connect the existing outer villages with Cambridge city centre.
Lastly the idea that Milton country park can support the recreation of the residents of the development is
unrealistic.

I understand that my name will be published but no other contact details

Thank you,
Yours faithfully,

Anna Edge. 

Sent from my iPad




